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OSAA partners with Carl’s Jr. Restaurants for Academic All-State Program

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact: Kyle Stanfield, 503-682-6722 ext. 239 / kyles@osaa.org

(August 31, 2016) — The OSAA is proud to announce Carl’s Jr. as the sponsor of the Academic All-State
program. The Carl’s Jr. Scholastic Star program will highlight the work varsity student-athletes and activity
participants are doing in the classroom.

The Carl's Jr. Scholastic Star Program recognizes outstanding achievement in the classroom. The boys
and girls team in each OSAA-sanctioned activity with the highest team grade point average (G.P.A.) earns the
Academic All-State Award. Each member of a winning team receives a much-coveted sling bag,
commemorative item and a certificate. The school receives a plaque in honor of its team. Members of top ten
schools in each activity at each classification are also recognized with a commemorative item.

“Carl’s Jr. is thrilled to partner with the OSAA and proud to acknowledge excellence, not only on the
field of play, but every day in classrooms across the state.” says Local Carl’s Jr. Franchisee Joe Karcher. “This
program gives us the opportunity to reward student-athletes for their hard work and dedication throughout
the school year.”

“The OSAA is excited to partner with Carl’s Jr. on this great program.” said Peter Weber, OSAA
Executive Director. “This program truly highlights what it means to be a student-athlete and shines a spotlight
on the incredible work being accomplished in the classroom throughout the state.”

The Carl’s Jr Scholastic Star program will start this Fall. Deadline for Fall submissions is October 7,
2016. Branded image for the program is below.
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